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Invitation to attend the Sri Lanka University Games: XIV SLUG 2023 

Yours faithfully, 

of; 
the Vice 

The Eastern University, Sri Lanka takes great pride in hosting the distinguished Sri Lanka University 

Games (SLUG) for the first time. The SLUG is a highly anticipated event held every three years in 

rotation among State Universities, bringing together athletes from all over the country. Hosting this 

event is a unique opportunity for our university and the entire island to promote sports 

development and peaceful society. 

Prof V Kanagasingam 
Vice-Chancellor 

61D5) 9,: 

My.No. 

The noble objective of SLUG is to bestow upon Sports and Physical Education the privilege of 

serving the harmonious development of Sri Lankan Universities, thus fostering a society deeply 

committed to the preservation of human dignity. This illustrious event attains its zenith by uniting 

athletes from member universities in a grand Sports Festival, an unparalleled celebration of athletic 

prowess. 
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The 14th SLUG will take place from 01st September 2023 to 08th September 2023, following careful 

planning and consultation with the Sri Lanka University Sports Association (SLUSA). Preliminary 

events will begin on 01st July 2023, at various universities and venues. To ensure student 

participation, we kindly request that academic obligations be waived during this period. 

The participation of students from your University in this event, based on their individual interests 

within the comprehensive array of 24 diverse games, is eagerly anticipated. In light of this, I humbly 

beseech your assistance in widely distributing the enclosed Competition Schedule of the 14h SLUG 

2023 to the pertinent officers. Additionally, I kindly implore you to arrange for students to be 

exempted from their academic commitments during the designated period. 

Together, let us embrace this remarkable opportunity to foster camaraderie, excellence, and unity 

among our university and throughout the nation. 

08th June 2023 

Any clarifications/information, please feel free to contact Prof N Rajeshwaran, Vice-Chairman, 
SLUG (Mobile No: +94 (0) 779060623/E-mail: rajesh @esn.ac.lk) 

Telephone : +94 65 2240 531 
Fax : +94 65 2240 549 

E-mail : ve@esn.ac.Ik 
website :www.esn.ac.Ik 
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